
Please, reconsider changes to our environmental laws. 

Think about:

It's important that the Environment Minister is accountable under the law. 
 Removing standing rights reduces accountability and is bad for our democracy. 
 Decisions of the Environment Minister should not be protected from legal scrutiny
 by the courts.
We all have an interest in making sure that our places and wildlife are protected.
 Trying to limit legal challenges to people who have a direct property interest in
 the matter makes no sense under nature protection laws. 
Our national environmental protection laws are already weak, and failing to
 protect our irreplaceable wildlife and valuable natural places.  They need to be
 strengthened, not undermined

Please ensure our environmental can be protected into the future. That future is in your
 hands.




